Mr. Donald Snow

Director of Parks, Recreation, and Social Services

800 Center St.

Racine, WI

53403

Office 262-884-0255 Cell 262-994-4126

Dear Mr. Snow,

The Racine Multihull Regatta at the Racine Yacht Club and North Beach will be arriving again August 10-14, 2011. A training clinic is planned August 10-12, with the regatta following. We are anticipating 20-30 boats this year. As in years past, the Catamaran Racing Association of Wisconsin and the Racine Yacht Club are requesting the overnight usage of the south parking Lot for camping and recreational vehicles. Trailers will be kept in the lot west of the Racine Yacht Club entrance and also the south parking lot. Boats will be on north Beach adjacent to the north pier, and on grassy areas adjacent to the south lot. Please see the map to identify these areas. Thank you for your consideration, and let me know if further information is required.



Sincerely, Cary Chu